
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 3:25 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-ATT-096-231012 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
The construction is completed on the site below and a photo is attached of the overall work that was 
completed. Please advise if you need anything else. 
 

10107964 CTL02001 MRCTB062284 EM-ATT-096-231012 

 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
Aja Chase  
Senior Construction Manager 
ATT NE MCA 
MANA NTW RO B&O RE Construction Mgmt B 
Phone: 401-952-6205 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ericsson.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CDakota.LaFountain%40ct.gov%7Cbe832b7cf89d438a270a08dc96decf2b%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638551130909665164%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dVCxmDFJ%2FB%2F5odg7ZnVYPZfwPSu3Y7VGOipFKjrvORM%3D&reserved=0


 


